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Dear Parent/Carer 

The Geography Department is delighted to be able to offer a field visit to Iceland during the 

2022/23 academic year.  

The trip will run from Friday 17 March to Monday 20 March 2023.  The purpose of the trip is 

to allow students the chance to experience Geography in action, which in turn will aid their 

study of natural disasters and coastal processes at GCSE level.  

The students will depart from the academy via coach to Manchester Airport, from which they 

will fly to Iceland. Upon landing, they then begin a four-day adventure exploring Iceland’s 

natural wonders. These include visiting the famous golden circle and geyser geothermal 

area, alongside the opportunity to experience the secret lagoon natural hot springs. Your 

child will be provided with a full sample itinerary. 

The trip will cost a total of £800.00. The first deposit of £225.00 is  needed to secure the trip 

and is required by Friday 13 May 2022.  A further £110.00 deposit is required eight weeks 

after. The remaining balance can be paid ten weeks prior to departure.  

Payment will be via the ParentPay system and parents will need to ‘tick’ the consent button 

in ParentPay giving permission for your child to participate as well as filling in the necessary 

medical information.  

Places on the trip are limited to 35 students. In the event of high demand, we will be acting 

on a first come first serve basis.  

Yours faithfully 

M Greenslade 

Mr M Greenslade  

Head of Geography  

 

 


